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Dear Second Chance Bouquets Supporters & Patrons,
As you may know in 2020 we set a lofty goal of delivering 2,020 arrangements; but COVID-19 had other plans.  So in 2021 we revived that goal and updated it to deliver 2,021 arrangements in 2021.  As of today we have delivered 2,255 arrangements to 31 locations in and around the Omaha metro; and I still cannot believe we reached that number.  We not only exceeded our goal in arrangement delivery, but we set many firsts this year.  For example; we picked up flowers from three weddings on the same night three separate times this year and one night we even picked up flowers from four weddings. I have to laugh remembering that night and the scheduling and volunteers we needed to pull it off.  We attended two bridal fairs this year and we spread the message and passion of SCB to as many people as possible.  It has been a truly amazing year.
We have been so busy this year, being able to sit back and reflect on these past 12 months has been fun.  These past four months we added a very awesome and fun volunteer, Tim.  Tim was there every weekend at late hours working so hard, we are so thankful.  We have so many other thanks to give: to our daughters for picking up and delivering flowers; my Mom for the many weekends she picked up flowers, even sometimes by herself; and my Dad who puts all our cards on sticks for the arrangements.  We could not do what we do without all this help.  We especially thank the Sorrows Family Farm for growing the most beautiful flowers and then letting me trample through their garden whenever needed to pick flowers for arrangements.  To Lia, whose backyard garden flowers brought joy to so many people.  To the many florists, brides and grooms, and families who contacted us to share their amazing flowers with residents… this is what we are all about, our community.  We are looking forward to this coming year and the amazing goals we will exceed and the residents we will bless. 
As with many other charities this time of year, we also need your financial support to help make 2022 another banner year for SCB.  Producing our beautiful bouquets takes not only flowers and vases but also requires other supplies to aid in the preparation and delivery of our floral arrangements.  If you head to our website (www.secondchancebouquets.org/donate) and click the DONATE NOW button, your generous donation will be used to bring joy and happiness to many Omaha area people; plus 100% of your monetary donation goes directly to creating and delivering our bouquets and donations to Second Chance Bouquets are tax deductible
We could not do what we do without YOU; your support, encouragement, and generosity keep us going and confirm that we are doing something great for the community.


Thank you,

Eva C. Cloward
Executive Director, Second Chance Bouquets
Visit us at: www.SECONDCHANCEBOUQUETS.org
Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/secondchancebouquets
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